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As a parent, aunt and friend to many children who attend public schools, I support 

this bill.  It is of upmost importance to have transparency and accountability to 

parents.  The children are their responsibility and have every right to know what is 

being taught in the classroom.  Not every parent has the time to go into classrooms 

to see what is being taught.  You must be equitable for all parents.  There is no better 

way to show parents that you respect them by showing the transparency and 

willingness to have easy accessibility to what is being taught to their children.  For 

there is no one who will love these children more than their parents and/or guardians.  

Thank you for your time and willingness to listen and act appropriately.   


